From: Guy Noble [mailto:guy@etuaustralia.org.au]

**Sent:** Tuesday, 15 March 2016 9:57 AM

To: Chambers - Watson SDP

**Subject:** Group 4C Construction awards conference

Dear Associate to SDP Watson

Further to the Directions issued on 26 February 2016, please inform his Honour that the CEPU intends to participate in the Conference listed at 9:30am Wednesday, 30 March 2016 via Video Link from Sydney.

We have an interest in the following two awards:

- Building and Construction General On-site Award 2010; and
- Plumbing and Fire Sprinklers Award 2010.

Guy Noble

National Industrial Officer
ETU National Office
t: 02 9663 3699

e: guy@etuaustralia.org.au

m: 0437 977 401